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To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: August 8, 2018 
 
Re:   Churchill and Stevenson High School Dugouts – Sinking Fund 
 
 

I would like to present and discuss the bid results for the construction of softball 
dugouts at Churchill High School and renovation of baseball dugouts at 
Stevenson High School at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, 
August 13, 2018. The construction of softball dugouts was originally part of the 
District’s original athletic field renovations bid packet in spring 2018. However, 
we did not receive adequate bid coverage for this specific package at that time. 
Therefore, we have added renovations of Stevenson’s baseball dugouts to the 
scope of work and re-bid the project. Bids will be opened on August 9, 2018. I will 
bring a recommendation and documentation to the meeting on August 13, 2018 
for you and the Board to review. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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